
The Radnor Gardens end of Waldegrave Road and Tower Road are 
closed due to planned roadworks (marked on the map). Waldegrave 
Road remains open via Teddington High Street and access to St Mary’s 
University Twickenham.

The easiest way to access campus by car, is via:

•	 Waldegrave Road from the Teddington High Street mini-roundabout

OR

•	 Strawberry Vale Road, turning left into Waldegrave Park Road and right 
into Waldegrave Road (coming from Kingston Upon Thames)If you are 
coming from the direction of Twickenham, by Radnor Gardens you can 
either drive along Strawberry Vale, turning right into Waldegrave Park 
and onto Waldegrave Road as detailed above or:

•	 Turn right into Riverview Gardens,
•	 left onto Radnor Road,
•	 right onto Tower Road
•	 and left into Waldegrave Gardens.

Public Transport – please check your routes on the day

•	 Access to campus via train at Strawberry Hill station hasn’t been 
affected. 

•	 Bus routes 33 and N33 are diverted between Cross Deep and Broad 
Street/Teddington in both directions. The buses miss the stops 
Strawberry Vale, St Mary’s University, Southfield Gardens, Shacklegate 
Lane, Teddington Park Road and Teddington Library. If you are 
travelling by bus, please plan your route carefully as this may include 
some walking.
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